
 

 
 
 
01 October 2015 
 
 
Company Announcements Office 
Australian Securities Exchange Limited 
Exchange Centre 
GPO Box 1784Q 
Melbourne VIC 3001 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 

 
 

Resignation of Company Secretary 
 
 

Vita Life Sciences Limited (ASX: VSC) today announces the resignation of Mr. Matthew Beckett as 
Company Secretary effective 01 October, 2015. 
 
The Board of Directors would like to thank Mr. Beckett for his contribution to the Company. 
 
Ms. Monica Jovanov replaces Mr. Matthew Beckett as Company Secretary. Monica is a CPA with 
more than 13 years’ experience across various companies. 
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